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April/May 2017                          The Organization for Payroll Professionals 
 

Has sprung!  
Yes, I know it is practically over, 
but that doesn’t stop me from 
using it as my newsletter 
theme!   

Speaking of spring, our very 
own Tim Wallen has sprung 
into action, and is diligently 
getting our conference line-up 
finalized.  Expect to receive 
specific details about speakers, 
registration, etc. very soon!  Go 
ahead and mark your calendars 
for August 18 – you will not 
want to miss this one! 

What else has been happening?  
I’m so glad you asked, we’ve 
had a couple of great meetings 
since our last newsletter.  In 
April, Bob Daugherty’s Security 
Update presentation was scary 
and enlightening.  He provided 
statistics and predictions on 
cyber crimes and criminals, and 

let me just say they are way 
worse than lions, tigers and/or 
bears!!  As payroll professionals, 
we must always be on guard to 
protect the security of employee 
information from the bad guys!  
Fortunately, Bob followed up 
with some great ideas on 
partnering with your company’s 
IT team as well as personal 
actions you can take to keep 
your data safe and sound! 

Which brings us to May’s 
meeting, where our perennial 
man of the year, Tim Wallen, 
presented his take on Payroll 
101.  You know, the critical, 
back-to-basics, FUNdamentals 
of payroll that make up our day 
to day workload.  Thanks to Tim 
for giving us a refresher course! 

In June, representatives from 
the Louisville Metro Revenue 
Commission will be on tap – so 
check your email for the Sign 
Up Genius link!  Hope to see 
you there! 
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  April & May birthdays! 
                  

Kaiser, Michelle  4-Apr 
Brown, Teresa  8-Apr 

Shive, Lori  15-Apr 
Connor, Patricia  19-Apr 

Thayer, Eugenia E 29-Apr 
  

Wallen, Tim 4-May 
Nix, John 7-May 

Stringfellow, Cyndie  7-May 
Coffey, Kathy  19-May 
Acosta, Celina  26-May 

       
 
 

Do you have questions or 
feedback?  Check out the 
PPK website and reach out 

to any of our Officers!  
http://www.ppklou.org/ 

 

Contact Amy Kirk if you 
are interested in a PPK 

shirt, we now order Ladies 
sizes! 

 

Save The Date! 

 
Your 2017 PPK Conference is August 18, 

 at the Audubon Country Club 
Birds of a Feather, Payroll Flies Together! 


